
 

Registration for Summer 2022 and Fall 2022 

Registration for both Summer and Fall 2022 are ongoing. 

• Reach out to those who have not registered yet and refer to applicable support offices 
if needed (Financial Aid, Student Accounting, Student Success Center, etc.,) 

• Demonstrate to students how to view “Meeting Times” column in the Class Schedule 
to see course days/time and final exam days/times. This is often a point of confusion 
for students. 

• There are 39 Summer discounted courses at $333 per credit. Access link below for 
further details https://www.udmercy.edu/current-students/registrar/summer.php 

Students Requesting Transfer credit/classes at other institutions 

• Remind students to use the internal form: Detroit-Mercy-Guest-Transfer-Credit-
Request.pdf  located on the Registrar webpage. (Guest institutions may require 
additional forms). 

• Senior Residency Rule: Candidates for a bachelor’s degree are to complete the last 30 
credit hours of their program at University of Detroit Mercy. Any exceptions must be 
approved by the student’s dean’s office. 

Transfer Credit Limits Apply: 

Maximum 63 credits from community colleges (if a student has more, the most relevant 
credits will be used). Additional credits may transfer for Articulation Agreements. 

Maximum 90-96 total transfer credits from 4-year universities (varies based on program). 

Commencement 2022 
Commencement is in person! We will be celebrating our graduates on  

Saturday, May 14th in Calihan Hall on the McNichols Campus. 

•       Graduate (Master, Specialist, Doctoral) Ceremony: 9:30 a.m. 

• Baccalaureate Mass 11:15 a.m. 

•       Undergraduate (Bachelor) Ceremony: 2:00 p.m. 

• Commencement RSVP: After students apply to graduate, they will receive an email 
with the Commencement RSVP link.  Deadline is April 30, 2022. No late RSVPs will be 
accepted. Please remind advisees to visit this link for more Commencement day info: 

https://www.udmercy.edu/current-students/commencement/ 
 

• Remind Summer graduates to apply ASAP…they are eligible to participate in the May 
2022 ceremonies if they are registered for all remaining requirements. 
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April 15-17 
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